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 BY E-MAIL  
June 9, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON. 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Board Staff Interrogatories – Intervenor Evidence 
 wpd White Pines Wind Incorporated 
 Application for Leave to Construct Transmission Facilities  
 Board File No. EB-2013-0339 
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 2 dated May 9, 2014, please find enclosed 
Board Staff’s interrogatories to the County of Prince Edward. 
 
Yours truly, 

Original signed by  

Robert Caputo 
Project Advisor, Applications 
 
c. All Parties in EB-2013-0339 
 
Encl. 



June 9, 2014 

BOARD STAFF INTERROGATORIES  
REGARDING INTERVENOR EVIDENCE 

wpd WHITE PINES WIND INCORPORATED: 
 APPLICATION FOR LEAVE TO CONSTRUCT  

TRANSMISSION FACILTIES TO CONNECT  
A WIND GENERATION PROJECT TO THE 

ONTARIO TRANSMISSION SYSTEM 
EB-2013-0339 

INTERROGATORIES TO THE COUNTY OF PRINCE EDWARD 

References: 

(1) Evidence filed by the County of Prince Edward dated May 26, 2014; 
(2) The Applicant’s responses to interrogatories dated April 2, 2014  

Page 3, section 7. of Reference (1) states as follows: 

7. The Applicant has not provided or offered to the County, 
as an owner of land affected by the Applicant's proposed 
route, any form of agreement, including any "road use 
agreement" as referenced in the Applicant's response to 
our Interrogatory. Nor have there been any meaningful 
discussions to date to suggest what the terms of such an 
agreement might contain.  

In response to Board staff interrogatory 4 regarding the status of any 
negotiations/approvals/agreements with the County of Prince Edward (the 
County” with respect to the placement of the transmission line underground on 
municipal road allowances, the Applicant responded as follows: 

There have been no further discussions with the 
township of Prince Edward County since March 15, 
2013. wpd's recent attempts to initiate further 
discussions in November and December 2013 were 
unsuccessful. 
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 EB-2013-0339 

Questions / Requests 

 Please explain why discussions between the Applicant and the County (a)
regarding the placement of the transmission line on municipal road 
allowances have not taken place since March 2013. 

 Did the Applicant attempt to initiate further discussions with the County in (b)
November and December 2013? If so, what was the outcome and why 
was it unsuccessful? 
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